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 OTPP & OMERS Pension Workshop 
  

To:  Presidents and All Members 

 
From: Chris Goodsir, General Secretary  
   

 
For Action 

 
 
Please be advised that all in-person pension workshops that have been scheduled for February 
have been cancelled due to the COVID-19 pandemic. As per DBU-110, the Provincial Executive 
has decided that all provincial committees, councils, work groups, special meetings, and all 
other provincial events will remain virtual until at least the end of February. We will continue to 
monitor the situation and consult with experts as decisions are made about the status of in-
person meetings beginning in March 2022. 
 
OSSTF/FEESO and Educators Financial Group (EFG) will be providing OTPP and OMERS 
pension webinars to our members. These webinars are available to all members even if they 
have also signed up for an in-person workshop. 
 
These webinars will focus specifically on pension planning and retirement. Whether members 
are 15 years from retirement or a few months away, they will discover common sense financial 
strategies and retirement planning ideas. The webinars are approximately 75 to 90 minutes long 
and provide opportunities for members to ask questions of the OSSTF/FEESO and EFG 
presenters. Members will also be able to request a meeting to speak privately with an EFG 
financial specialist assigned to their region when they complete the survey, or they can submit a 
request through the following web link: https://educatorsfinancialgroup.ca/. 
 
OTPP members should choose from one of the following dates for the OTPP Pension Webinar:  
Please register using the link below for the date that you have selected.  
 
•    Tuesday, February 15, 2022 5:00-6:15 p.m.   
      https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4112369619448103436                             
 
•    Tuesday, May 24, 2022 4:30-5:45 p.m.                             
      https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3111237894079000076 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://educatorsfinancialgroup.ca/
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OMERS members should choose from one of the following dates for the OMERS Pension 
Webinar:  
 
Please register using the link below for the date that you have selected.  
OMERS: 
 
• Wednesday, February 16, 2022 5:30-6:45 p.m.    

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8304244506204594188  
 
• Saturday, May 14, 2022 10:00-11:15 a.m.               
            https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3033758608204533772  
 
• Tuesday, May 31, 2022 6:00-7:15 p.m. (French)  
            https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5589643755714036492  
 
You will receive a calendar invite and a confirmation email with the specific link to the webinar 
you have chosen. A couple of email reminders for the webinar you signed up for will also be 
sent to you about 24 hours and one hour before the start of the session.  
 
You can send your questions, comments, and feedback about the webinars to 
webinars@educatorsfinancialgroup.ca. 
 
Please follow this link View System Requirements to go to the webcast webinar section in 
order to confirm you will be able to participate without technical difficulties for your chosen 
webinar session. 
 
Leaders are encouraged to promote the webinars to their members.  
 
Any questions you may have can be directed to Tom Golightly at Tom.Golightly@osstf.ca 
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